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Mansel Park Primary School Receives Green Flag for Schools Award: Paving 

the Way for a Sustainable Future 

 

We are thrilled to announce that Mansel Park Primary School has recently been 

awarded the prestigious Green Flag for Schools Award for a second year in a row! The 

Green Flag for Schools Award is a globally recognized program run by Eco-Schools, 

empowering schools to develop and implement sustainable practices while engaging 

students in hands-on environmental education. It is an internationally acclaimed mark 

of excellence, symbolising a school's commitment to environmental stewardship. This 

remarkable achievement not only recognizes our school's commitment to 

environmental sustainability but also showcases the hard work and dedication of our 

students, teachers, and staff in creating a greener and more sustainable future. We are 

immensely proud to have received this award and would like to take this opportunity 

to share the exciting journey that led us to this achievement. 

At Mansel Park Primary School, we believe in nurturing a sense of responsibility 

towards our planet and instilling sustainable practices from an early age. Our school's 



 

eco-committee, comprising motivated students and passionate teachers, has been at 

the forefront of promoting eco-consciousness and implementing sustainable 

initiatives within our school community. Our eco-committee spearheaded the process 

by assessing our school's environmental impact, identifying areas for improvement, 

and devising action plans. With the guidance of our dedicated staff, students actively 

participated in various eco-friendly projects and initiatives, nurturing a culture of 

sustainability within our school. 

This award serves as a reminder that every action we take towards a greener future 

makes a meaningful difference. Together, we will continue to nurture a generation of 

environmentally aware individuals who will shape a brighter tomorrow for us all. 

We thank you all for helping us on our journey to create a sustainable school and 

community. We look forward to next year and developing our grounds even further. 

Thank you to our Year 6’s who will be moving on. We hope you continue to plant at 

home and look after our local community. We welcome a new team next year and 

welcome applications to your teachers. 

Have a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you in September! 

 

  

 


